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Dear lan Gracie

In respect of Application 2016/0590/P

Thank you for your communication dated 23 February 2016, in
respect of the above. I would like to object on the following grounds.
As a long standing resident of Flask Walk [ know that previous
applications for similar proposals have been refused as being
inappropriate as far as the character of the conservation area is
concerned and would create an unacceptable precedent for extension
and development within the context of this most precious street. |
would like to restate these concerns, and object to the current
proposals for extension to number 57 Flask Walk

I have also genuine concerns that basement excavations and
extensions will put my property at risk.

Patricia Pritchett



